

PLEASE SAVE THIS FORM FOR YOUR RECORDS

Dear Mr. Vemula,

On behalf of the children and families whose lives you are changing for the better — and especially your sponsored child — thank you! Your compassion continues to make positive, lasting change possible when and where it's needed most.

This is your official Children International 2023 giving receipt. Charitable contributions may be tax deductible if you itemize your deductions. Please talk to your tax preparer for details.

If you have any questions for us or need more information about your contributions, please call our Care Team at 1-800-888-3089. Additional copies of your receipt are also printable through your MyCl account at children.org/account.

Thanks again for all that you do for children growing up in vulnerable communities. You have our deepest appreciation and warmest wishes.

With gratitude,

Susana Eshleman President

P.S. To learn more about the impact of your giving — and to find ways to make your donations go even further — please see the back of this letter. Questions?

Call the Care Team today at 1-800-888-3089.

We're here to help!

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 6640618

Total of all 2023 charitable donations:

\$360.00

This total reflects contributions for 2023 as recorded on January 23, 2024. Changes after that date will not be reflected. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donations.

Thank you!

Gifts from caring friends like you provide vital support for children and families when they need it most.*



100,601
medical and dental
services were facilitated
– over 37,000 more than
the previous year!



147,519 children and youth received vital support needed to pursue lifechanging educations.



279,631
connections were
made linking sponsored
families to essential
programs and services.

*Numbers collected during 2022

THESE ARE JUST A FEW OF THE SUCCESSES YOU'VE HELPED MAKE POSSIBLE!

- To learn more, please visit children.org/see-the-impact.
- For videos, stories and news go to children.org/stories.